OFFICE CLOSING
DR. ZINSMEISTER RETIRING END OF MAY!

March, 2022

Dear Patients,

After 37 years of private practice, | have decided to retire at the end of May. Please know that

it has been an honor and a pleasure to provide care for each of you. | have thoroughly enjoyed
the wide array of kind and interesting individuals as well as outright characters who have come
into the office. You came in with pain and other foot issues, but you also shared stories of your
life and family — and that is what | will miss the most.

With all the changes in medicine and insurance, it has become increasingly difficult to operate a
solo private practice. This, of course, has been compounded in the last couple of years by the
pandemic and our new Covid protocols. Despite these obstacles, my staff has done a
phenomenal job facilitating your care efficiently and safely.

I am looking forward to spending more time with my family and | thank you for giving me 37
years of wonderful memories.

Sincerely,
Brian J. Zinsmeister, D.P.M.
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Obtaining/ Medical Records:

Prior to May 31, 2022: Your medical records and/or x-rays can be obtained through
this office until May 31, 1022.

After May 31, 2022: - Thereafter, medical records can be obtained through the
Emerson Hospital portal where all the medical records are kept or call the Medical
Records Department at 978-287-3720.

- Copies of x-rays can be obtained by emailing me at
Lexpodiatryma@gmail.com.




